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Dennis Allen <dallen4191@gmail.com>

From:

Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2025 12:51 PM
To: : sbcob

Subject: No new jails in North County.

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

The sheriff's plan is unnecessary and a waste of taxpayers' money. The money could much better be
used for affordable housing. Thank you for considering this perspective, Dennis Allen



